Preliminary Minutes of the Public Safety Commission.
10am Sept 22, 2016

Present:
Fred King, Brian Kern and notes taken by Chuck Garasic

Absent:
Steve Smith, Rich Sullivan

King moves to open meeting, Kern seconds

Police chief Todd makes comments regarding this summer being relatively easy and
major crime was down.

Discussion on the new safety Comm of the Park Board.

Comments from the police chief about writing a grant to The Pokagon Fund to
replace patrol car computers

Both Police and Fire Chiefs are recommending new hand held radios since the ones
they are using now have become obsolete. No parts are available for the existing
radios they have, new ones cost $2,738.00 each. Chikaming Twp. Has a benefactor
that is willing to donate $30,000.00 for this purpose.

King made a motion that the Police & Fire Depts. may receive this donation from our
Twp. Resident. Kern seconds, all vote yes. Motion passes.

Fire Chief Mike discussed our new #777 truck and the relatively easy summer the
fire dept. had as well, calls were down only a total of 41 in June, 59 in July & 46 in
Aug.

King moves to adjourn meeting at 10:34 am
Kern Seconds all vote yes

Next meeting scheduled for May 2, 2017 at 10am at Chikaming Township Hall.



